

The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board (M/SCWDB) is announcing the availability for the public to comment on the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) Four-Year Plans for Region 10 (Macomb/St. Clair, Oakland, Monroe and Wayne Counties) and Local Plan (Macomb and St. Clair Counties). The plans will be available for review on the M/SCWDB website www.macomb-stclairworks.org and in hard copy at the administrative office located at 21885 Dunham Road, Suite 11, Clinton Township, MI  48036 between the hours of 8:30 am – 5:00 pm Monday through Friday excluding legal holidays. The plans will be made available in alternative formats upon request in accordance with the American with Disabilities Act (ADA).

The comment period for these plans will be from July 28, 2020 to August 27, 2020. Comments on these plans should be submitted to:
Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board
Attn: Patty Madigan
21885 Dunham Road, Suite 11
Clinton Township, MI  48036
Or by e-mail to pmadigan@macomb-stclairworks.org


The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board is a nonprofit, equal opportunity employer/program.  Auxiliary Aids, services, and reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities, Michigan Relay Center 1-800-649-3777 (voice and TDD).
